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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Confirmation of FY23 Cash NPAT  
 
Latitude Group Holdings Limited (ASX: LFS) today confirms that it is on target to deliver a Cash NPAT in FY23 
within the range of $15m to $25m, in line with the guidance it provided on 26 May 2023.  
  
Latitude also notes that the consensus for FY24 was prepared in an evolving macroeconomic environment, 
including the effects of elevated borrowing costs and declining savings balances on consumer spending, lending 
demand, increasing funding costs and persistent inflationary pressures. As a consequence, the consensus is not 
reflective of current conditions and, as the conditions continue to evolve, is unlikely to be reflective of the 
conditions Latitude will experience in FY24.  
  
Authorised for release to the ASX by the Board of Directors.  
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